
Lisa Smith 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Office of Commissioner Clark 
Tuesday, February 1, 2022 10:34 AM 
Commissioner Correspondence 

CORRESPONDENCE 
2/1/2022 
DOCUMENT NO. 00924-2022 

Subject: FW: Florida Power and Light unanimous approval of rate hike 

Good morning, 

Please place the attached email in Docket No. 20210015. 

Hannah E. Branum 
Executive Assistant to Commissioner Clark Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
(850) 413-6004 

-----Original Message-----
From: B Crews <crews32539@yahoo.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, February 01, 2022 10:05 AM 
To: Office of Commissioner La Rosa <Commissioner.LaRosa@psc.state.fl.us>; Office of Commissioner Graham 
<Commissioner.Graham@PSC.STATE.FL.US>; Office of Chairman Fay <Commissioner.Fay@psc.state.fl.us>; Office of 
Commissioner Clark <Commissioner.Clark@psc.state.fl.us>; Office of Commissioner Passidomo 
<Commissioner.Passidomo@psc.state.fl.us> 
Subject: Florida Power and Light unanimous approval of rate hike 

Dear Commissioners of Florida Public Service Commission, 

What were you thinking to approve such a huge increase in the northwest Florida region? 

Did any of you receive kickbacks or gifts for your vote or did you just think that no one would notice your unanimous 
approval to deliberately raise the rates, doubling, and doing so with the intent that our area would pay while businesses 
and corporations receive tax breaks? 

Disabled, military veterans, elderly, and low income are all negatively affected by this dangerous approval. Families living 
paycheck to paycheck are negatively affected by the dangerous actions. 

And, for what? What exactly do you gain from the unanimous approval? 

Sincerely, 

A frustrated former Gulf Power customer now unfortunately tied to Florida Power and Light outrageous charges due to 
your unanimous approval. .. 
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